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July 8, 2020

Sent on behalf of TDSB Child Care Services

Dear Child Care Colleagues,
 
We hope this email finds you well and healthy.
 
To support your forward planning, we would like to share information about planning for the upcoming school year.
 
As you may be aware, on June 19 the Government of Ontario guidelines for the return to school in September were released. School boards across Ontario, including the TDSB, have been asked to prepare for three possible scenarios in anticipation of the public health situation at that time. These scenarios include:
 
1. Normal school day routine with enhanced public health protocols
1. Modified/Adapted (a combination of in-person and remote learning)
1. At home learning
 
For more information about these scenarios, please see the provincial news release in the link below:
https://news.ontario.ca/opo/en/2020/06/ontario-prepares-for-the-safe-reopening-of-schools.html
 
The TDSB has been exploring and planning for all of these possibilities, and staff will now work towards finalizing plans that will be submitted to the Ministry of Education by August 4, 2020.
 
We recognize how important this information is for your own planning and as always, we will continue to update you when additional information becomes available.
 
Sincerely,
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Child Care Services
Toronto District School Board
Tel: 416-394-2072
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